
I hope you are having a very happy holidays! My name is                           
.                     and I am in the                                    program. I have
been at VIU for        years, and I have noticed that my student fees
continue to increase despite the students services and activities at VIU
seeming to decrease... 

Dear SantaDeb

Happy Holidays, 

Something I struggle(d) with as a student on campus is: 

Something I would like to see change at VIU:
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